GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD BUDGET WORKSHOP

Monday, July 13, 2015

The Gulf County School Board held a workshop at their administrative office on Monday, July 13, 2015, at 5:30 P. M., E. T. Superintendent Norton and the following board members were present: Chairman Danny Little, Billy C. Quinn, Jr., Linda Wood, Brooke Wooten, and John Wright.

Attendees:

District Staff: Sissy Worley, Martha Weimorts, Bill Carr, Greg Layfield, Lori Price,

Mary Lou Cumbie, Debbie Baxley, Billy Hoover

Other: Tim Croft (The STAR),

CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Little called the meeting to order at 5:30.

BUDGET INFORMATION: Mrs. Worley provided 2015-2016 budget information packets to the board members. The workshop discussion was focused on the proposed list of projects on the LCI list. Mr. Norton and the board members were pleased with the projects that have already been completed, and everyone at the table was supportive of the 2015-2016 LCI list. Mr. Norton informed the board that there are other items that need to be addressed in the future when funds become available, such as reconstructing both high school tracks, painting the Port St. Joe High School gymnasium ceiling, and continuing to rotate/replace school buses. (SM: 15/16-003)

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT:

<u>BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS</u>: Chairman Little requested the Board and Superintendent conduct their traditional *walkthrough* of the school facilities, possibly after the July 20 board meeting. Mr. Norton directed Mrs. Cumbie to advertise the walkthrough.

ADJOURNMENT: Chairman Little adjourned the workshop at 6:55 P. M.